
The Friends of the Southborough Council on Aging 

Greatly appreciate the generous support of the following 

businesses and individuals. In addition to many anonymous 

donors, we thank the following: 

 
Businesses 

 
Falconi Brothers, Inc. 
Avidia Bank 
Beehive Pros, LLC 
Capital Group 
Properties 
Crystal   Clear 
Cleaning 

Kennedys Market 
Lexus of 
Northborough 
OM Shell 
Picardi Construction 
St. Mary’s Credit 
Union 

Ted’s of Fayville 
Twin Spruces 
Consulting 
Wm. McCarthy, CPA 

 

 
Individuals 

 

Mary Ann & Howie Anderson 

Mike Backer 

Robert Barnes 

Nancy & Pat Barton 

Margaret Blue-Harrington 

John & Jinx Clancy 

Richard & Lorraine Dinjian 

Dale & Susan Dolesh 

Ralph Ellis 

Cindy Foster 

Judy Gooding 

Bob & Joan Guerrant 

Bradbury Huff 

Lucy Hurd  

Maria Rodriguez/Bruce Ishikawa 
Gene & Nancy Karmelek 

Sandy & Hal Kiess 

Jeff & Sue Kiess 

Eileen Keville 

Moyses Kuchnir 

Kam Lee 

Betty Mack 

Frank McInnis 

Marla & Andy Miller 

Steve Nelson 

Karin Oleski 

Gloria Plourde 

Dick & Sue Snyder 

Judy Stento 

Brent Trottier 

Katherine Whitehouse/John Butler 

Sheila Wilson 

Carol Yozzo 



 

 

Neary School Programs (hope you take the time to attend): 

Friday, May 23rd Memorial Day Assembly – around the Flagpole, weather permitting 
   2:15pm to 2:45pm 

Thursday, May 29th Neary & Trottier Chorus Concert at 7:00pm at Trottier 

Tuesday, June 3rd Neary Band Concert at 7:00pm at Trottier 

Thursday, June 5th Neary & Trottier Orchestra Concert at 7:00pm at Trottier 

 

Historical Commission 

The Historical Commission wants to hear from you!  A project is currently in the 
works to keep the memories of Southborough alive.  We ae looking for participants 
who are willing to answer a few questions about the changes you’ve seen while 
living here.  You will be asked 5 to 8 questions consisting of the changes you’ve seen, 
childhood memories, and funny stories around town.  So, if you are a lifelong 
resident or someone who has lived in town for a substantial amount of time and 
willing to be filmed, your stories are an invaluable part of our history and we want to 
hear them!!  If you want to share but are too shy for film, we are also looking for 
photographs from around town that are 40 years or older – as we are pursuing a 
“before and after” photo collection (all photos will be returned, of course).  Whether 
it be in front of a building, at a building that no longer exists, or places that building 
now stand, we would love to see what you have! 

For more details, you are encouraged to call Kelly O’Brien at 602-710-0488 or email 
her at kobrien@southboroughma.com. 

*************************************************************************************** 

As I prepare to retire at the end of June, I wanted to take this moment to say the last 
27 years serving the seniors of Southborough as Outreach Coordinator have been an 
honor.  Back in 1998, I walked into the Senior Center in the Fayville Village Hall, 
with my now 30yr old on my hip, to deliver my resume.  Originally hired for 8 hours 
a week, the position grew as did the Senior Center.  I have had the privilege of 
meeting some of the finest, most notable citizens of this town.  I’ve been welcomed 
into many homes and regaled with stories of the last 100 years.  Those are the same 
people who made this town such a desirable town to live in. I hope that you will all 
welcome the next Outreach Coordinator with as much warmth and acceptance as I 
received.   I will miss my work with all of you and this town.  However, I am 
enthusiastically moving on to the next exciting chapter of my life.   

With great fondness and much gratitude, 

Cindy Beard 
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